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Mr Steven B. Krivit 
Publisher and Senior Editor 
New Energy Times 
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California | USA 94901 

Subject: Exaggerated Claims About the ITER Fusion Project 

Dear Mr Krivit, 

Thank you for your email of 15 June 2020 addressed to the Commission President Von der Leyen and the 
comprehensive analytical report published in the New Energy Times. Your message has been forwarded 
to my service. 

Given the importance of ITER, the European Commission welcomes any relevant information which 
contributes to the increased public knowledge about the fusion energy in general and the ITER project in 
particular. As the European Commission we continue to make sure that the results of ITER and other 
fusion experiments are recorded and presented transparently.  

Thank you for drawing our attention to this report.  

 

Yours faithfully, 

[e-signed] 

Renatas MAŽEIKA 

Head of Unit 

Electronically signed on 01/07/2020 11:39 (UTC+02) in accordance with article 4.2 (Validity of electronic documents) of Commission Decision 2004/563
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